





April 2, 2012

Nicole .uylor

President & CEO

East Bay Community Foundation
De Domenico Building

200 Frank Ogawa Plaza
Oakland, CA 94612

Dear Ms. Taylor:

On behalf of Oakland Unified School District, I would like to request grant support from the Oakland
Education Fund, a field of interest fund held at the East Bay Community Foundation.

We are seeking a grant of $213,835 for the period April 15, 2012  June 30, 2012 to support Chief of
Staff level work to move forward work in strategic planning and implementation, including fund
development.

With your help we will achieve our goals of

Creating equitable oppc  inities for learning

Tsuring high quality instruction

Preparing students for success in college and career, and
Building Full Service Community Schools.
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We apprec’ “e our partnership with the East Bay Community Foundation and your steadfast
commitment and ongoing support.
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